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29.06.17 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of our yearly HELP project to raise money for charities across the UK, 

Year 4 are having an American 4th of July celebration on Tuesday 4th July at 

1:30pm in the large hall. 

On the day, for 50p your child in Year 4 may wear anything red, white or blue to 

come to the party. They must bring their clothes with them and can get 

changed at 1:00.  

We would also like to invite you along to celebrate with your child. We will be 

having a disco, a small talent show, and a selection of food and drink.  

We will also be selling dream catchers which the children have made for £1.   

 

We hope that you can send your child into school with some money on Tuesday 

or come and join in the fun yourself to help us raise money for charity.  

 

Please note, this event is for Year 4 children only.  

Kind regards  

 

Year 4  

 

 

 


